
GOOD MORNING
TODAY’S 

ANNOUNCEMENTS
03/03/2024



WELCOME VISITORS
We welcome our visitors with us today.  If you 
are a first-time visitor, please stand! 👏👏👏  
Thank you for joining us. We really appreciate 
your presence.  If you’re on social media, drop 
us a line in the comments section. We pray you 
will be blessed by our worship service and we 
look forward to having you visit us again soon.  



SPECIAL RECOGNITION

We’d like to take a minute and recognize our 
March Birthdays.  If you have a birthday this 
month, please stand! 👏👏👏
Now, if you have an anniversary this month, 
please stand! 👏👏👏
Congratulations and best wishes for many more!



THE WOMEN’S AUXILIARY 
OF THE RRBA

The Red & White Education and Fundraiser 
program will be today at 3:00 PM.  at Pleasant 
Hill Baptist Church.  Morris College Gospel 
Choir will be in concert.  



CUSTODIAN VACANCY 

As previously announced at our business meeting, 
we have a custodian vacancy.  If you are interesting, 
please contact Chairman Deacon T. C. Spear by next 
Sunday.  Thank you!

 



WOMEN’S EMPOWERMENT, INC.

Our ladies are invited  to the 15th Annual Women’s 
Empowerment Conference, on Saturday, March 16th at 
8:45 AM at the Westside Community Center in Anderson.   
Tickets are $20.00 and must be purchased in advance.  
Please contact Sister Irene Shetrompf for tickets.  Doors 
open at 8:00 AM.

This year’s theme is “LIVE!”



ANDERSON COUNTY CONGRESS 
OF CHRISTIAN EDUCATION

The Anderson County Congress of Christian 
Education School of Methods will be held from 
March 17th – March 22nd at Welfare Baptist Church.  
The opening session will be on Sunday, March 17th at 
4:00 PM.  Classes will be nightly at 6:15 PM.

If you need assistance with registration, please 
contact Sis. Lisa Adger



The Anderson County Congress of Christian Education 
is pleased to announce the Dr. Della Baker Sprowl 
Scholarship of $1000, which can be renewed for up to 
four years.  The scholarship is open to High School 
Seniors who are active and participating members of a 
church in the RRBA.  To receive an application and a 
complete list of qualifications, please see Sister 
Martha Stewart or Deacon Sam Spear.  The deadline to 
apply is April 15th.

ANDERSON COUNTY CONGRESS 
OF CHRISTIAN EDUCATION



THE WOMEN’S AUXILIARY 
OF THE RRBA

The Women’s Auxiliary of the RRBA is sponsoring 
a Renew and Restore Wellness Retreat from April 
19th to 21st at the Billy Graham Training Center at 
the Cove located in Asheville, NC.  If you are 
interested in attending this retreat, please see 
Sis. Sandy Chapman for more information. 



C.O. JACKSON SPEECH CONTEST

Attention all graduating high school seniors through 
third year college students!  You are invited to 
participate in the C.O. Jackson Speech Contest 
sponsored by the Anderson County Congress of Christian 
Education.  The topic of the contest is “Rebuilding 
Disciples”.  The local contest will be held on Sunday, 
April 28th at 3:00 PM.  For more information regarding 
the contest and rules, please contact Sister Martha 
Stewart or Deacon Sam Spear.


